
	
Brooklin	Backpack	Program	run	by	the	Brooklin	School	PTF.	They	
are	teaming	up	with	the	staff	and	teachers	of	Brooklin	School	to	
offer	a	supply	of	nutritious	meals	and	snacks	for	children	over	
extended	weekends	and	breaks,	free	of	charge.	Their	teacher	
distributes	bags	to	your	child	on	the	last	school	day	before	the	long	
weekend	or	break.		The	bag	of	food	will	be	discreetly	placed	in	the	
oldest	child	in	the	families	backpack	before	they	get	onto	the	bus.	

Any	child	enrolled	in	Brooklin	School	is	able	to	receive	these	weekly	bags	of	food.	
If	you	do	not	want	your	child	to	participate	in	this	program,	please	fill	out	the	form	
below.			You	only	need	to	need	to	return	this	form	if	you	do	not	want	your	child	to	
participate	in	Brooklin	Backpack	Program.		If	you	prefer	to	fill	this	out	on	line	you	can	find	
it	here.	https://forms.gle/a159jxfz8t2M7dNx7 
	
We	encourage	you	to	take	advantage	of	this	program	for	your	family	and	your	
children.	Questions	or	concerns?		Please	contact	brooklinschoolptf@gmail.com	

	
	
Brooklin	Backpack	Program	Opt-Out	Form	
Please	remove	my	child(ren)	from	the	Brooklin	Backpack	Program	I	understand	my	child(ren)	will	no	
longer	receive	a	supply	of	food	on	extended	weekends	for	his/her	use	.	PLEASE	PRINT	CLEARLY.	
	
Today’s	Date		 	 	 	 	

Child’s	Name	&	Grade		 	 	 	 	 	 	 													 															

Child’s	Name	&	Grade		 	 	 	 	 	 	 													 															

Child’s	Name	&	Grade		 	 	 	 	 	 	 													 															

Child’s	Name	&	Grade		 	 	 	 	 	 	 													 															

Parent/	Guardian	Name:			 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

Parent/	Guardian	Signature:			 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	

If	you	would	like	to	participate	in	the	future,	please	contact	brooklinschoolptf@gmail.com.	Thank	
you	for	considering	the	Brooklin	Backpack	Program.	
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